
Kingfishers’ and Nighingales’ Feedback  

Make sure that you try to keep up with the 

tasks that you have been set each day. That way, when 

we return to school, you will feel more confident about 

where we are up to. 

The feedback here describes what the class did well and 

how we can make our work even better.  

Date: Friday 15th January 

Learning Adventure 
 

This week we have focused heavily on direct 

speech. This will come in handy in the next few 

weeks as we progress onto story writing and will 

be a great skill for you to show off! 

You were all able to identify and use the correct 

punctuation and spot the reporting clauses within 

a text. Well done year 4! 

Maths 
Well done for completing some more great work this week. The labelling 

of your questions is becoming clearer and you are all working hard on 

presentation. It was lovely to see you all working hard in our zoom 

lessons this week and I look forward to having some more of these next 

week! 

Well done to the few of you who spotted Miss Brooker’s mistake!      

6,00-4,538 = 226. This shows me who has been working hard through our 

lesson introductions.  

GPS 
 

Apostrophes are a piece of punctuation that you will use 

regularly within your writing, so becoming confident with 

them is key! Remember to follow the helpful video clip we 

have posted if you are still unsure. This will recap both 

apostrophes for possession and for contractions. We have 

seen some great work this week, but not many of you have 

sent your GPS work over. Even if you are not sending this 

in, please ensure you continue to engage with the work. 

Geography 
Within geography this week you were asked to 

identify the difference between the UK, Great 

Britain and the British Isles. From what I have 

seen, you were all able to do this and some of 

you even managed to draw your own maps! We 

understand that map work is tricky to complete 

at home, but well done to those of you have gave 

me some great interpretations of the UK! 


